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LED MR16s must be compatible with Existing Transformers

At present we are not aware of any low voltage LED MR16 lamp manufacturer who will warrant that their lamps 
will not cause the existing line voltage to low voltage transformer to fail. Manufacturers should be able to do this 
before LED MR16s are mandated for retrofit activities. It is often challenging and expensive to identify and/or 
replace existing LED MR16 transformers if they fail as a result of a relamp effort.
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